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“What lies behind you and what lies in front of you, 
pales in comparison to what lies inside of you.” 

— Ralph Waldo Emerson 

www.sec.edu 

www.WeAreHireEd.com 



WELCOME BACK FROM MR. LORETZ  

  
  
  
 

 

 

Greetings Southeastern College – Charlotte Campus Students! 
 
Welcome to our new students and Welcome Back to those returning from Winter break.  First and 
foremost, let me continue to tell you how very proud of you that we all are!  You are here, learning and 
preparing to join a medical profession that has certainly seen its fair share of challenges in the past 2 
years.  Covid is still among us, and as we learn to live with it and around it, I must continue to ask you all 
to work together to keep each other safe, regardless of your feelings on the virus, on vaccinations, on 
masks, etc.  Masks must be worn by all when in the building.  Students must enter through the main 
entrance each day to go through temperature screening. 

We’d also like to remind you of how we work together as a community.  Being a part of Southeastern 
means respect and professionalism.  Let’s lift each other up and support our fellow classmates on their 
path to success.  There is a food bank available in the student breakroom.  If you need something, take 
something.  If you have extra, add it to the pantry.  This is just one of the many examples of what we try 
to do as a Campus Community. 

When it comes to professionalism, keep in mind, you are here to join an elite field – the Health 
profession.  The expectations of that career path are very high and so, OUR expectations of you are very 
high, as should your expectations of us.   

Remember, you are all here for a reason, so do not lose focus on your ultimate goal of GRADUATION 
and a new career!  Take each day as an opportunity to grow and enhance your professionalism.  My staff 
and I look forward to sharing each and every day with all of you 
 
We have plenty of fun events planned over the next few months to keep you motivated and excited.  
  

Remember, the door to my office is always open.  I hope you enjoy every day here and thank you for 
being a part of Southeastern College. 

Regards, 
Kristopher Loretz, President 

  

 



Students First: 

Our student first focus is what sets us apart from others.  Our objective is to create an 
atmosphere of a welcoming environment where all students feel that they are the first in our 
minds and we assist them in reaching their goals.  

Student Success Spotlight: 
Students are encouraged to share comments 

and thoughts with staff through the use of our 
suggestion box. (Located next to front 
entrance of the student breakroom)   

 

Parking Lot:  
Please remember that saftey is something we 

take very seriously here at Southeastern. 
Please adhear to all rules while on campus 

grounds.  
Also, park in designated spots, making sure 
that your parking sticker is clearly visible. 

Please follow the flow of traffic entering the 1 
way street infront of the main entrance when 

entering and exiting the parking lot.   

Building Entrance: 
All students are required to enter the building 

each day through the main entrance upon 
arrival each day for your COVID Pre-screening. 

Once you have entered and completed the 
check in process and received your daily band 

you are welcome to use the side exits.  

 



Students please make sure to keep in constant communication with your instructors and  
administration to assist you in accomplishing your goals. In addition, check your email 
routinely for updates from the Campus President, Mr. Loretz. 

 

Semester Schedule: 

1/10/22 - 5/1/22: Winter Semester 
5/9/22 – 8/28/22: Summer Semester  

8/29/22 – 12/18/22: Fall Semester  

 

 

 

1/10/22 – 2/6/22 – Term “A” Classes 

1/17/22 – Martin Luther King Jr. Day NO CLASS 

2/7/22 – 3/6/22 – Term “B” Classes 

2/21/22 – Presidents Day NO CLASS  

3/8/22 – 4/3/22 – Term “C” Classes 

4/4/22 – 5/1/22 – Term “D” Classes  

4/15/22 – 4/18/22 – Easter Break No Classes 

  

  

 

 

 

• Greetings  from our Campus 
President 

• Students first 
• Campus Success  
• Schedule and topics  
• In your Corner: Spotlight on  

leadership 
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• Social media challenge 
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                     In Your Corner:  

    Spotlight on Ledership on Campus  

 
MR. KRISTOPHER LORETZ  

CAMPUS PRESIDENT 
KLORTEZ@SEC.EDU 

 
DR. CANDICE FALLER  

DEAN OF ACADEMIC AFFIARS  
CFALLER@SEC.EDU 

 
MS. KIMBERLY DOERFLINGER 

DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SERVICES  
KDOERFLINGER@SEC.EDU 

 
MS. ALLISON BEAVER  

DIRECTOR OF FINANCIAL AID  
ABEAVER@SEC.EDU 

 
MR. BRITT ELLIS 

DIRECTOR OF ADMISSIONS 
BRELLIS@SEC.EDU 

 
MR. JAN-ERIK VACULCIK 

STUDENT SERVICES COORDINATOR  
JVACULCIK@SEC.EDU 



Meetings are once a month @ 4pm held on 
Blackboard for your convenience.   

 

Social Media Challenge 
Southeastern College is on social media!  

Southeastern challenges you to to help us grow our internet following. If you have 
pictures of something fun you have done on campus please send it to Mr. Vaculcik at 

jvaculcik@sec.edu together we can grow our social media following!   

   
 

#WeAreHireEd 
#SoutheasternServes  



Campus Humor and Games: 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 


